Nursery Newsletter

Our topic will be Christmas Celebrations until the end of term. It's extremely busy time in class and the children are having lots of fun learning their songs for their Christmas performance.

This week in class the children will be learning about the Christmas story and its meaning, we shall create puppets to help the children recall the story and give them a better understanding of what it means.

Learning Intentions linked to class subject.

- Develop an understanding of the Christmas Story.
- Create puppets to help us recall the Christmas Story

Colour, Shape, Number for the month will be:

Green, Triangle, No 3

Could you create a collage with your children and bring back into class we use their lovely creations to promote speech sounds at carpet time.

We have the school photographer coming into school on Friday the 17th of November. If your child does not attend on that Friday, you can pop in from 10am until 11am.

We will be holding a coffee morning on Saturday the 18th of November 10am till 12, o'clock look forward to seeing you there for tea and cake.

We have an inset day on 4th of December nursery will be closed for staff training.

Tickets are now available for the Christmas performance see Mrs Plowman on the school gate. We will record the performance on the day the DVD will cost £5.00.

All children will be taking part in the sing-along even if they don't attend on that day. Don't forget to save the date, as it's a joyous occasion.

Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery